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From: Bill Dermody     
Sent: February 19, 2019 6:31 PM 
To: Vrooman, Tim <Tim.Vrooman@hamilton.ca> 
Subject: File ZAC-19-004- Lands Located at 560-580 Highland Road West, Hamilton ON 
 

Dear Mr. Vrooman 

 

RE:  File ZAC-19-004- Lands Located at 560-580 Highland Road West, Hamilton ON 

 

I act for Personal Choice Funeral Alternatives Inc, the owner of the lands located at 601 
Highland Road West, (formerly known as 89 Highland-located at the southeast corner of 
Highland and Pritchard Roads). 

 

Please accept this as my client's written submission with respect to the above noted file. 

 

My client wishes to ensure that any change in land use will not permit the location of what may 
be considered to be “sensitive uses” on the property.  

 

It is the intention of my client to locate a facility on its lands at 601 Highland Road West that 
has required it to apply for and obtain a Certificate of Approval from the Ministry of 
Environment. The facility on my client's lands will be a Class I industry under the D6 Guideline 
located within a single building that is expected to operate during daytime hours only with 
a low risk of fugitive emissions as all products of combustion are presented through a single 
stack. 

 

However, under the D6 Guideline, the recommended minimum separation distance from 
sensitive land uses for a Class I industry is 20 m and the potential influence zone is 70 m.  

 



Appendix “D” to Report PED19182 
Page 2 of 5 

 
 

Any change in use or any development proposed on the lands at 560-580 Highland Road West 
should take this into consideration and should not result in an outcome that conflicts with or 
interferes with my client’s use of its property. 

 

Having said this, my client has high regard for the work being undertaken by the Planning and 
Economic Development Department and the proponent, as well as its advisors, and would be 
pleased to discuss its concerns with the Department or the proponent. 

 

Should you or the proponent wish to discuss, I would  be pleased to do so. 

 

I look forward to the receipt of the Planning Report prepared by staff when available.  

 

Regards 

Bill Dermody 

William P. Dermody 

Lawyer 
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From: Steve Fraser <   >  
Sent: August 28, 2019 12:37 PM 
To: Vrooman, Tim <Tim.Vrooman@hamilton.ca>; Spencer Skidmore <   > 
Cc: Aldo De Santis <   >; Steve Spicer <   > 
Subject: RE: 560 - 580 Highland Road Comment Letter 
 
Hi Tim, 
 
Further to the attached objection letter our office filed on behalf of our Client, Multi-Area Developments 
Inc., please accept this email as an official removal of our objection to this application.  Please confirm 
receipt of this email as confirmation this objection has been removed for our records. 
 
Thanks, 
 

Stephen Fraser B.A.(Hons), MCIP, RPP 
Principal, Planner 
A. J. Clarke and Associates Ltd. 
Tel:  905 528 8761 x242 
 


